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Enron Oil & Gas Company 
P.O. Box 2267 
Midland, Texas 79702 

Attn: Betty Gildon 

Dear Ms. Gildon: 

Reference is made to your letter dated March 12, 1992 requesting amendment of Division 
Administrative Order NSL-3103, dated March 6,1992, which authorized Enron's Cedar Lake 
"35" Federal Com Well No. 1 to be drilled at an unorthodox gas well location 1240 feet from 
the North line and 1980 feet from the East line (Unit B) of Section 35, Township 17 South, 
Range 30 East, NMPM, Eddy County, New Mexico, as a Devonian gas test. 

It is our understanding that Enron now wishes to drill deeper so as to penetrate the Silurian 
(Fusselman) formation and test for gas. For such a change re-notification to all off-sets will 
be necessary. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me. 

MICHAEL STOGNER 
Chief Hearing Examiner/Engineer 

MS/jc 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Artesia 
U.S. BLM - Carlsbad 


